San Gorgonio Pass Regional Water Alliance
Draft Meeting Minutes of Wednesday, April 27, 2016 at 6:00 p.m.

Banning City Hall Large Conference Room
99 East Ramsey Street, Banning California, 92220

e

I. Call to order

Debbie Franklin called to order the regular meeting of the San Gorgonio Pass Regional Water
Alliance at 6:00 p.m. on April 27, 2016 at Banning City Hall.

II. Approval of Minutes

The minutes from the March 23, 2016 meeting were not available as the meeting had not been
recorded die the change in location.

III. Discussion

What does a long term reliable and sustainable water supply look like?

No or reduced over-drafting (of the Beaumont Basin)

Sufficient recharged water for future generations

Affordable but note cost is rising (educate customers on cost and value)
Become regional partners with parity

New reality — culture shift

Coordination & fairness of building density current & future customers
Incorporate new technology

A diversified water supply

How do we get there, what needs to be done?

1. Diversity of supply — purchase of all affordable Table A Water
A. Conservation (new technology on plumbing locations)
B. Educate the public

2. Recycle - i.e. gray water, dual plumbing, package septic systems in new developments.
3. Agency Partnerships
A. True communication between agencies

4. Protect current sources
A. Flume
B. Capture leakage to other areas
C. Utilize all sources and resources



Iv.

VI.

VIL

5. Maintain/build infrastructure
A. Capture storm water (reservoirs, basins)

Presentation

Presentation: Mike Thornton of TKE Engineering and Arden Wallum of Mission Springs
Water District provided information regarding the Integrated Regional Water Management

Program. Discussion to schedule a special meeting to provide information about grants
available through the TWRM.

Comments by Alliance Members

Beaumont-Cherry Valley Water District meeting April 28, 2016 at 6:00 to discuss allocation.

Future Topics

May 25, 2016 is the Annual meeting for the San Gorgonio Regional Water Alliance.

Adjournment

Debbie Franklin adjourned the meeting at 8:09 p.m.

Respectfully submitted,

City of Banning

The next meeting of the San Gorgonio Pass Regional Water Alliance will be May 25, 2016 at 6:00
p.m.

THE ACTION MINUTES SUMMARIZE ACTIONS TAKEN BY THE ALLIANCE. A COPY OF THE MEETING IN
ITS ENTIRETY IS AVAILABLE INDVD F ORMAT AND CAN BE REQUESTED IN WRITING TO THE CITY OF
BANNING CLERK’S OFFICE.



